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A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring The Killbuck Savings Bank on its One Hundred 

Twenty-fifth Anniversary.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 136th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to commend The Killbuck Savings Bank on the 
observance of its One Hundred Twenty-fifth Anniversary; and

WHEREAS, This auspicious milestone is an appropriate time to 
recognize The Killbuck Savings Bank for its many significant 
contributions to Ohio’s banking industry. Since its establishment in 
1900, this fine institution has prospered with its reliable financial 
services for families, small businesses, and organizations and deep 
commitment to local development, and it now has twelve offices 
throughout the region; and

WHEREAS, Over the years, the management and staff of The Killbuck 
Savings Bank have consistently demonstrated exemplary professionalism 
and expertise, as well as an unwavering commitment to maintaining the 
highest quality standards. The tremendous effort and initiative 
displayed by the employees have been instrumental in the success of 
the venture, and the dedication of each person is certainly worthy of 
acknowledgement; and

WHEREAS, Ohio’s economic well-being depends on innovative, 
forward-thinking business entrepreneurs to provide goods and services 
to the citizens of our state. We are proud to note that it is through 
the diligence of individuals such as everyone associated with The 
Killbuck Savings Bank, who are willing to invest in the future of 
their community, that Ohio remains a pleasant place in which to live 
and work; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 136th General 
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Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, pay tribute to The 
Killbuck Savings Bank on its One Hundred Twenty-fifth Anniversary and 
look to its future with great optimism; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to The Killbuck Savings Bank.

26
27
28

29
30


